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Chairman Proctor and Members of the House Elections Committee,  

I am submitting my opponent testimony for HB2018.   

I do not support this bill for the simple fact that I do not want any special conditions for anyone who will 
help conduct elections.  I support the military, but I believe this is one area that should not be given 
special consideration.  The conduct of elections should be a tightly controlled activity with a strict set of 
conditions.  If one group gets special treatment, then another group will want one, then another, then 
another. 

Yes, I was in favor of this bill last year, but I’ve had a year to think about it.  The conduct of elections 
should be strict and as clean as possible.  For that reason, I do not support HB2018. 

  

Respectfully,  

Brett Anderson   
Republican Precinct Committeeman  
Sedgwick County 

 


